
November 1, 2018 

Warrior News  

At a recent football game, a photographer for the other team was on our sideline.   At halftime he approached 

me and said that he was very impressed with our head coach.  This stranger sought me out to brag on the 

Christian example he saw in a man who did not raise his voice, who took responsibility when he erred, and 

who found a way to encourage his players in a difficult game.   He added, "Keep him as long as you 

can."  Coach Egg and the Warriors finish the season tonight at 7:00 in our home stadium.   We will honor our 

senior athletes and cheerleaders along with Coach Pilgreen for his 13 years of service at Hamilton.   We can 

add "Coaches Appreciation Night" to it and let all of our representatives on the field know we are grateful for 

their hard work and dedication.     
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From Dr. McEntire  



4H Club  

Enrollment form deadline is TODAY.  

Our next meeting will be on Wednesday,  

November 7.  

 

4-H pet show winners  

Zoey Johnson - her rabbit won silkiest fur  

Declan Johnson - his rabbit won most playful  

Adrien Muth- his Guinea pigs won cuddliest and most  

interesting coat 

Worlds finest chocolate fundraiser  is now in session. Fourth 

or Fifth grade parents, please notify Mrs. Muth if your child 

wants to sell. 

Come to Chapel on Fridays  

 

Pre-K3 through 1st grade from 8:00 - 8:30 am  
2nd through 5th grade from 8:45 - 9:15 am  
High School from 10:30 - 11:10 am 
Middle School from 11:15 - 11:55 am 
 
Tomorrow Alec Story will speak to the elementary  

students.  Middle & High School students will not have chapel 

this Friday. 

Special Veteran's Day Chapel  

We will hold a special chapel on Friday, November 9 for  

Elementary students at 8:00 and 8:45 am.  If they have any 

friends or family members who would like to attend we would 

be happy to have them attend while we honor our veterans 

during this special service.  

Fall Food Drive  

Friday, November 2 is our last day to  

collect items for the Faith and Friends  

Ministry Food Pantry.  We are helping 

them as they prepare Thanksgiving  

baskets for 1500 people!  Please send 

CANNED FRUIT or INSTANT MASHED 

POTATOES (family -size box or bag).  

The homeroom with the highest percent of giving will receive a 

special treat.  We have so much for which to be thankful. Let's 

help bless others!  

Clay Shoot  

Please take a look at the brochure which is 

on the website! Here is how you can help:  

1. Pray for the event (weather, donors, 

workers, participants).  

2. Think of someone who would like to 

have a team and send them the tri -fold 

brochure which can be found at the front 

office or on our website.  

3. Come check it out! It is a really fun day!  


